
Events in the Community 

This Sunday, September 18th, 5:30pm Children’s Camps 

International Celebration/Fundraising Banquet @ Winkler 

Bergthaler Church.  Please call 204-331-4003 to book your tickets. 

September 20th, 4:30pm – 7:30pm Come to Winkler Bible Camp 

for our annual fall supper.  Meal includes turkey, stuffing 

potatoes and more.  Free-will offering.  

September 23th – 24th - Mothers and daughters (ages 8 and up) 

are invited to join us in a flashback to the 80’s for our 2016 

Mother Daughter Retreat at Winkler Bible Camp.  Our guest 

speakers will be mother and daughter Eleanor and Katie Friesen.  

For more information, or to register, visit our website 

www.winklerbiblecamp.com 
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How much better to get             

wisdom than gold, to choose 

understanding rather than           

silver! 

A wise man’s heart guides his 

mouth, and his lips promote 

instruction. 
Proverbs 16:16, 23 

 
 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


This Week 

Monday, Sept. 19, 7-9pm Jr. Youth @ home of Nathan & 

Tina Unrau.  Please bring a lawn chair and dress for the fall 

weather.  Jr. Youth is open to all students in Grades 6-8. 

Wednesday, Sept. 21, 7-9:30pm Sr. Youth @ home of 

Garry & Chris Klassen.  Please bring a lawn chair and dress 

for the fall weather. 

Friday, Sept. 23, 5:30pm – Young Married’s cell group kick-

off @ Nathan & Rosemarie’s.  All couples married 10 years 

or less are welcome. 

Next Sunday’s message – Union Gospel Mission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up 

Ladies Fellowship Kick off 

Tuesday, Sept. 27, 7:30pm.  Chris Klassen will be 

sharing about “Mom’s in Prayer”.  All ladies are welcome! 

Thanksgiving Lunch Sunday, Oct. 16 @ church 

Baby Dedication Service is being planned with a tentative 

date of Sunday, Oct. 23.  If you would like to dedicate 

your child, please contact Pastor Peter. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Parents & Sunday School Students:  

Scripture memory verses are now available on the                          

church website – www.glencrosschurch.com. 

So if you miss a Sunday or misplace your papers, please check it 

out to stay on track with scripture memory! 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder:  Ladies Fellowship offers support to 

camp workers and Bible School students during their 

first 2 years of work/studies.  Forms are available on the 

LF bulletin board. 

Throughout the month of October the mission board is again 

preparing to collect goods for Union Gospel Mission.  This 

includes non-perishable food items, fresh produce, clothes, 

hygiene items, cleaning supplies, etc. (See insert). Please think 

about what you are able to contribute to that ministry.   If you 

are willing to make a delivery to UGM with what has                    

been collected, talk to one of the mission board                                

members. 

Thank you to everyone who made cookies for Pembina 

Valley Bible Camp this summer.  Your donation was 

greatly appreciated by all the campers and staff. 

Today’s Service 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship – Daniel Schulz 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Dedication Prayer for Sunday School Workers 

Message – Harold Giesbrecht (One Hope Canada) 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/

